
Mini Mart is Heading into 
Good Hands
Sylvia Fritz Dobbs and David Fritz are excited 
to announce the upcoming sale of all our Mini 
Mart stores located in Kerr, Kendall, Bandera 
and Gillespie counties to Fischer Neighborhood 
Markets. The Fritz and Fischer family has known 
each other professionally for almost 50 years. 
The sale is expected to be finalized by the end of 
October 2024.

Fischer’s Neighborhood Markets has been based 
locally in New Braunfels since 1977, with stores 
located throughout the Central Texas Hill Country, 
including one on Main Street in Kerrville since 1981.

Into Good Hands

Fischer’s Neighborhood Markets and Mini Mart 
share the same values. We both take pride in 
caring for the teams and communities we serve.

It’s never an easy decision to sell a family business.

“After five decades of Mini Mart ownership,” 
said Sylvia. “A lot of pride and memories were 
sorted through before the family could reach this 
decision.”

Sylvia and David fulfilled their family dream 
when Mini Mart reached a milestone in 2023 and 
celebrated 50 years.

Thank you to everyone for letting Mini Mart be a 
part of your Daily Routine for 50 Years!

“We love the Hill Country. We grew up here, our 
families live here, and we’re staying here,” said 
Sylvia and David. “We look forward to continuing to 
give back to our community in any way we can.”

Learn about Fischer’s values Rise UP on YouTube.

https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PLFhnuzi6KO45H7b8r3LHzCFn8CZiyORvZ&si=ErCrHwOXShtU24Z0

